

3/14/2025 - STATION 8

Fire Company 08 – Annapolis Neck Anne Arundel County Fire Department 991 Bay Ridge Road Annapolis, Maryland 21403

Dear Fire Company 08:

My wife, Barbara, and I want to thank you for helping us this morning, when we arrived at your Station around 6:45 AM. While brewing our morning coffee, Barbara dropped and broke a large bowl in the kitchen. A piece of the bowl sliced her right wrist, and we were concerned about the amount of blood that was gushing out.

We were unsure it was safe to head directly to the emergency room. Instead, we headed up the street to the closest Station to get EMT help.

The firemen and EMTs on duty were quick to respond. They examined, treated her, and wrapped up the wound enough for us to make it to the Anne Arundel Medical Center. Several sutures and a tetanus shot later, she was discharged and is now back at home.

We live in the Fishing Creek Farm subdivision and are very appreciative to have a County Fire Station so close to our neighborhood. Both Barbara and I want to express our appreciation to the firemen and EMTs who helped us this morning in our time of need.

Sincerely,

Niels Holch

Nhis Holch



3/14/2025 - STATION 8



Capt. Donna McGuire



FFIII Justin Plumer



FFII Bill Reaver



3/27/2025 - FMO

Hi! I would like to let you know how Robert Flynn was in our inspection. He is so informative, professional, and extremely knowledgeable. He took his time to educate us on everything safety on our food trailer. We truly appreciate him. We definitely want to be as safe as possible. He taught us things we didn't know and he was very polite. We were very happy we got Robert Flynn for our inspection. He is definitely an asset to the fire department.

Thank you Cynthia White



Lt. Robert Flynn